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a venue. While we had already opened it to friends and family for photography, we continued to look for
ways to share, what has been labeled, one of the most unique pieces of land in our area.

Our goal for the venue is not on a grand scale, nor to have the property booked every weekday and
weekend of the year. Rather our focus is in alignment with our community’s goals: “where partnerships
and coordination promote regional success in economic development, education, infrastructure and a high
quality of life. The community’s quality of life will be sustained through preservation of its natural
resources...” Our designs allow for only further appreciation of the property’s oaks, green pastures, rolling
hills, and bodies of water. Century-old oaks take precedence to our future structures and are preserved as
a part of the property’s allure. Our venue has been carefully and meticulously planned and ensures its
scenery may be admired.

In further alignment with the community’s goals and specifically, it's economic development goals, where,
“Through community partnerships and coordination, support workforce training, education, and small
business development to meet the needs of an expanding local economy and bolster its position as a
regional economic engine.” We have cultivated lifelong relationships with local small business owners in
effort to make our vision a reality. We have had the pleasure of contracting with Mrs. Callie Shaw of Tin
Lily, LLC; Mr. Thomas Humphries of Thomas Humphrey Landscape Architecture; and Mrs. Ashley Mock,
a privately contracted wedding planner, to name a few; all local entrepreneurs. We have worked hand-in-
hand with these contractors to meet a growing need in our community: wedding venues. It has been
brought to the forefront that many brides leave the community due to Jack of venue choices and
availability. By continuing to use local vendors and contractors Fox Hill Plantation intends to meet that
need, while enriching the lives of those around us in the process.

Additionally, we hope to only enrich the lives of our neighbors and surrounding land owners, many of
which we are fortunate enough to call our friends. As we want to continue these friendships, upon its
opening, Fox Hill Plantation will have brought highspeed, fiber-optic internet to our surrounding
neighbors” doorsteps, improved road conditions and increased surrounding land values. And not without
our neighbors’ safety considered. We will also employ the services of off-duty county sheriff’s deputies,
via deputy Kerry Quinn, to maintain order and security during all events and for the comfort and well-
being of those families that live around us.

We take great pride and pleasure in honoring our community with our request. We look forward to serving
you and many other families in the days to come. Should you need any further information on this

submission, please contact us at (912)381-3985. We look forward to discussing our project in greater detail
at the Zoning Commission meeting in October. Thank you for your time and consideration.
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